
September 19, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Joseph Backes 

9 Kaine Terrace 

Albany, New York 12208-1215 

 

Dear Mr. Backes: 

 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your payment for the videotape copy of the Veazey film. 

 

Thank you for the continuing interest in the work of the Review Board that you and many other 

members of the public have expressed.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk 

Associate Director 


